Dear Mr Hodge,
I appear to have had no acknowledgement or response to my email of 30th August and as a result have copied this email to my msp.  While I would still appreciate a response, if you are not going to respond I would formally request all information (under FOI and EIR) which the FCS holds about the decision to widen the Coilessan Track, including any consideration that staff gave to it being notified to the LLTNPA under the Prior Notification system for tracks.
I am also trying to find out how much support and assistance is being given to the proposed An Camas Mor development in the Cairngorms National Park by various public authorities.  I understand the FCS as an important landowner in the area with responsibilities for protecting capercaillie was consulted by the CNPA and SNH on the Habitats Regulations Assessement and Mitigation plan and more specifically the proposals for FCS land and believe there is no need at present to know any more about how the proposals contained in the HRA agreed.  However, I am interested in finding out whether FCS has committed to any ongoing involvement in the development of the proposed mitigation measures, and what assistance it might be giving with this whether in the form of advice and support (and to who), financial assistance (and to who), the value of any direct works undertaken on FCS land as a consequence of the proposed mitigation plan and the value of any additional management capacity (eg additional rangers).    
I would be very happy to receive a direct answer about FCS's involvement to date in these further matters and any commitments that have been made as to future involvement and funding assistance.  If however this is difficult for you to provide, I would request all information you hold as set out in the last sentence of the paragraph above under FOI/EIR law. 
Yours Sincerely,
Nick Kempe
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